
From: Card, Rachel
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/28/2013 10:27:08 PM
Subject: RE: Quick Project

Attachments: Rodkefeller_McKinsey payment 2011.png

Well, I know I'm looking in the correct place because the Rockefeller Foundation gave a grant to 
McKinsey in 2011 (see attached), but its not the project you're interested in. So these must be on the 
2012 reports. 
 

________________________________________
 
From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 10:04 PM
 
To: Card, Rachel
 
Subject: Re: Quick Project
 

Possible, but unlikely. No big deal. Probably won't show until the 2012 reports appear. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

----- Original Message -----
 
From: Card, Rachel
 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 09:58 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: RE: Quick Project
 

Is there a chance that the grants were given to an organization that then hired McKinsey to do the 
work? I don't see McKinsey in these 990 reports. Just wondering if I am overlooking something.
 
Rachel
 

________________________________________
 
From: Soura, Christian
 
Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2013 9:23 AM
 
To: Card, Rachel
 
Subject: Quick Project
 

Here:
 

http://mckinseyonsociety.com/social-impact-bonds/
 

The actual report’s on the left (“Download the report”). See acknowledgements on page 58. I’m 
wondering what this thing cost. Guidestar. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

mailto:Card,%20Rachel
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov


Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 


